
  
   

 

 
 
 
28 March 2017 
 
Dear Parents / Guardians 
 
Re: National Finals of Team Maths Challenge 
 
I am delighted to say that the team have qualified for the National Finals of the Team Maths Challenge.  
Unfortunately, while the cost of the event is free, there are inevitable travel costs that will need to be 
covered.   I would therefore request that you consider making a voluntary contribution of £15.00. 
 
Date Visit to Contribution Details of visit Times Requirements 

19 June 
2017 

Lindley Hall, 
Elverton Street, 
London SW1P 
2QW 

£15.00 National Finals of 
the Team Maths 
Challenge 

Leave 
Salisbury at 
7.30am.  
Return at 
approx. 7pm 
Travelling by 
car. 

Meet outside BWS at 
7.30am.  Lunch is provided 
but other snacks will be 
needed. 

 
Contributions can be made online: Via www.scopay.com. If you need a link code please email 
amh@bws.wilts.sch.uk  
 

Your son will be covered by the school’s insurance during this trip; a copy of which is available on the 
school website.  Please ensure that we have current emergency contact details and details of any medical 
conditions and that your son takes all necessary medication with him on this trip.  Please contact Mrs Sarah 
Hayward sah@bws.wilts.sch.uk to update your son’s information. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Simon Vaughan 

Maths Department 
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